
Berwick St James  
Village Meeting – 17th Jan ‘13 

 
The next village meeting will be held on Thursday 17th January 2013 in the Reading 

Room at 7 o’clock PM. 

 

I apologise that we have had to set a date for the next meeting only some six weeks 

after the last one.  However, Wiltshire Council require us to set the Precept for 2013 / 

2014 by 21st January, and as a village we need to decide the amount we require.  Apart 

from updates on several of the activities currently running and planned for the next 

year, there are also two or three other financial matters to debate and resolve.  It is 

hoped that the meeting will be significantly shorter than the last one.  

 

Agenda items should be submitted to the Village Secretary, Mrs Emma Smith at The 

Lodge Cottage, no later than two weeks before the meeting. Telephone no is 792849 

and email is  Berwickstjamesclerk@hotmail.co.uk 

 

 

 

 

Neil MacDougall         10 Dec ‘12 

Chairman Berwick Parish Meetings       

01722 792761 


